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JMI hosts International Seminar on Industry 4.0 
 
The Department of Computer Science, Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) successfully organized 
an international seminar on Industry 4.0, focusing on Artificial Intelligence, Cloud 
Computing, Big Data Analytics, and IoT in hybrid-mode. The event brought together 
leading academicians, researchers, and industry experts to discuss the rapid 
advancements in emerging technologies and their transformative impact on various 
sectors. 
 
The seminar was inaugurated by Prof. Mazhar Asif, Vice Chancellor, JMI, who 
emphasized the university's dedication to fostering innovation and cutting-edge 
research. In his opening remarks, he highlighted how Industry 4.0 technologies are 
revolutionizing industries and academia, encouraging scholars to contribute to this 
evolving landscape. 
 
The Guest of Honour & Keynote Speaker, Prof. K. K. Aggarwal, President of South Asian 
University, New Delhi, delivered an inspiring address on the future of Industry 4.0, 
emphasizing the significance of interdisciplinary collaboration and the role of artificial 
intelligence in the next industrial revolution. 
 
Eminent keynote speaker Prof. Rajkumar Buyya, from the University of Melbourne and 
CEO of Manjrasoft Australia, provided deep insights into cloud computing and its critical 
role in Industry 4.0. 
 
Prof. Latifur Khan, from the University of Texas, Dallas, USA, discussed the importance of 
big data analytics in decision-making and its far-reaching applications. 
 
Prof. Amita Dev, Former Vice Chancellor of IGDTUW, New Delhi, focused on artificial 
intelligence and machine learning, highlighting their impact on industries and workforce 
evolution. 
 
Prof. Vinod Sharma, Director of Ramnagar Campus, University of Jammu, J&K, 
elaborated on the integration of IoT in smart cities and healthcare automation, 
emphasizing the potential for sustainable technological growth. 



 
The seminar was convened by Prof. Mansaf Alam and organized under the leadership 
of Prof. Monica Mehrotra, Head of the Department of Computer Science, who ensured 
the event's success. Several esteemed faculty members were also present during the 
seminar. Their participation and insights further enriched the discussions, fostering an 
engaging exchange of ideas. 
 
The program concluded with a Vote of Thanks delivered by Prof. Mansaf Alam, who 
expressed gratitude to all the distinguished speakers, faculty members, participants, and 
organizers for their invaluable contributions in making the seminar a grand success. He 
emphasized the importance of continued collaboration and research in Industry 4.0 
technologies to drive innovation and development. 
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